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June 24, 2016 
 
Professor Liu Cui 
Department of Computer Science 
West Chester University 
 
Dear Professor Cui, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that, based upon the recommendations of the CSMSEA Review Committee 
and CSM Dean Jack Waber’s review of your proposal, you have been awarded $6000 for your project:  
“Broadening Participation in Computing – Promoting Diversity in Computer Science Department.”  We 
hope that this amount will help you continue your scholarly work here at West Chester University. 
 
The awarded funding will be used towards travel and attendance costs for 9 students associated with 
attending the Grace Hopper Celebration (GHC) of Women in Computing by the Anita Borg Institute in 
Houston, TX, Oct. 19-21, 2016.  For information on disbursement of funds, please consult with the CSM 
Budget Manager Rebecca Grisillo at rgrisillo@wcupa.edu. 
 
Please note that you are required to submit a final report on your project as soon as possible, but no later 
than three months after the grant period ends.  You will not be eligible for another CSMSEA until after you 
have turned in your final report. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to increasing student engagement and expanding student-learning 
opportunities for our students and faculty. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Vishal Shah 
Associate Dean for the College of the Sciences and Mathematics 
 
cc:  Rebecca Grisillo, Assistant Dean for the College of the Sciences and Mathematics 
cc:  Dr. James Fabrey, Chairperson for the Department of Computer Science 
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